
Senior Center
Telephone: (415) 966-6330

CITY OF MOUNTAIN VIEW

266 Escuela Avenue
Post Office Box 7540
Mountain View, CA 94039

21 September 1987

Matias Varela
804 Bell Street
East Palo Altos, CA 94303

Dear Dancers of "Raíces De Mexico",

Thank you for the wonderful performance given on September 13th for 

the Mountain View Senior Center's Fiesta Day. The children were 

delightful to watch, and the costumes were especially colorful. You 

helped to make the audience feel a little closer to "Raíces De Mexico". 

Your enthusiasm for your Mexican culture is evident in your performance. 

Thank you again for your cooperation.
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Sunshine Club
SAN MATEO COUNTY OFFICE OF EDUCATION EMPLOYEES' ACTIVITIES ASSOCIATION

December 15, 1987

Matias Varela, Manager
Ralees De Mexico
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear Mr. Varela and the whole company of Ralees De Mexico,

I'd like to thank you for sharing your tremendous dancing talent with us at 
our County Office of Education Holiday Luncheon last Thursday. I have heard 
compliments from all over the building on the entertainment you provided. 
Personally, I found your program quite exciting and was fascinated by the 
background information you provided on "The Mexican Hat Dance".

Thank you for an excellent program. Have a happy holiday season!

Sincerely,

Robbin Price
Sunshine Club Secretary
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Peninsula Celebration Association
600 Main St.

SPONSORING THE ANNUAL FOURTH OF JULY CELEBRATION AT REDWOOD CITY, CALIFORNIA

Redwood City, California 94063

Telephone (415) 365-1825

OO/J

JULY 6, 1987

.TO ALL PARADE PARTICIPANTS:

The Peninsula Celebration Association extends to each 

and everyone their heart-felt THANKS for your partici­

pation in our 48th Annual Independence Day Parade.

We feel we had the largest crowd ever and your 

enthusiam and spirit made it a most exciting parade.

Once again, many thanks, and we look forward to seeing 

you for our 49th Annual Parade...and please plan 

ahead for our 50th Anniversary in 1989!

Sincerely,

Dave/Sally Morrison

& Parade Committee

MEMBER: PARADE SPONSORS' ASSOCIATION OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA INC.
(An organization formed for the purpose of presenting better parades)


